MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
PROTOCOL DEPARTMENT

PRO Ref. No.: 2020-10023

CIRCULAR NOTE

Coronavirus Disease COVID-19

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmatk, Protocol Department, presents its
compliments to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark and to
International Organisations and Other Missions resident in Copenhagen and
has the honour to share the Danish Health Authority’s link to their website:

hitps:/ /www.sst.dk/da/ "ndm;’ Stitsomme-sygdomme /Smitsomme-
sygdomme-A-AA/C ' 5 3 og-svar/Questions-and-answers

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, takes this
opportunity to renew to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to
Denmark and to International Otganisations and Other Missions resident in
Copenhagen the assurances of its highest consideration.

Copenhagen, 28 February 2020

To Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark
and International Organisations and Other Missions
resident in Copenhagen



